Council file No. 22-0600-54

ENERGY, CLIMATE CHANGE, ENVIRONMENTAL JUSTICE, AND RIVER COMMITTEE
REPORT relative to low impact development and stormwater approval for housing
construction and other development projects.

Recommendations for Council action:

1. REQUEST the City Attorney to work with the Bureau of Sanitation (BOS), and other
City departments as needed, to draft an ordinance to amend the Los Angeles
Municipal Code (LAMC) Section 64.70 to align the City’s stormwater and urban runoff
pollution control requirements, Low Impact Development (LID) Ordinance, to those
prescribed under its MS4 Permit, including the type and size of new development or
redevelopment projects that are subject to LID review.

2. DIRECT BOS to perform a fee study to evaluate the appropriate development services
fees for LID plan check review, to achieve full cost recovery and the necessary staffing
levels to optimize the delivery of development services.

3. DIRECT BOS in coordination with the Bureau of Engineering, to evaluate the benefits
and feasibility of consolidating the LID plan check review services into the Bureau of
Engineering’s Development Services and Permits Program.

4. DIRECT BOS to continue to implement further LID plan check improvements as
needed to improve customer service delivery and wait time, including the development
of standard plans for Accessory Dwelling Units.

5. NOTE and FILE the July 1. 2022 BOS report attached to the Council file.

Fiscal Impact Statement: None submitted by the BOS. Neither the City Administrative Officer
nor the Chief Legislative Analyst has completed a financial analysis of the reports.

Community Impact Statement: None submitted.

Summary:

On December 1, 2022, your Committee considered the November 3, 2022, and July 1, 2022
BOS reports relative to low impact development and stormwater approval for housing
construction and other development projects. The reports attached to the Council file include
some background on the matter.

After providing an opportunity for public comment, the Committee moved to approve the
recommendations reflected above. This matter is now forwarded to the Council for its
consideration.



Respectfully Submitted,

ENERGY, CLIMATE CHANGE, ENVIRONMENTAL JUSTICE, AND RIVER COMMITTEE

MEMBER VOTE
O’FARRELL: YES
KORETZ: YES
KREKORIAN: ABSENT
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